
 Where: Boulder Creek Recreation Hall 
 13333 Middleton Avenue 

Boulder Creek 

Date: Tuesday: 9/12/2017 
Time: 2:00-4:00pm 

Hepatitis A Outbreak 

FREE Hepatitis A Vaccinations 

Questions: (831) 454-4114 or www.santacruzhealth.org/HepA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Who is at risk for exposure to Hepatitis A? 

Customers who ate food prepared on-site at Boulder Creek Redwood Keg Liquor and Deli 

between August 15, 2017 and September 7, 2017. 

 

Why vaccinate? 

Getting a hepatitis A vaccine as soon as possible can protect you from getting the disease if 

you have been recently exposed. The vaccine is very effective in preventing hepatitis A 

infection.  

 

What if I cannot attend the September 12th clinic? 

Vaccines are available from your primary care physician, some pharmacies, and from local 

safety net clinics.  Please visit our website for a list of safety net clinics.  Additional clinics may 

be scheduled soon. 

 

What else can I do to protect myself from hepatitis A? 

 See your health care provider if you have symptoms of hepatitis A infection which 

include:  fever, fatigue, nausea, vomiting, diarrhea, stomach pain, loss of appetite, dark 

urine, and/or yellowing of the skin or eyes. 

 Practice good handwashing. Wash hands with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, 

rubbing hands together vigorously and scrubbing all surfaces. Hands should be 

washed after using the toilet or helping others with diapering or toileting, and before 

preparing or eating food. This can prevent you from getting ill and passing on the 

virus to others.  

 


